
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday  15 February  2019 

 We aim to be a positive, loving school where children are equipped to live well with Jesus Christ and with others. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019 
Monday 18th –Friday 22nd February 

• Half term 
Thursday 28th February 

• KS1 Disco 4-5pm 

• KS2 Disco 5.15 –6.15pm 
Friday 1st March 

• St Ives and Tehidy swimming 
Friday 8th  March 

• St Ives and Tehidy swimming 
Monday 11th March 

• Final payment date for Bath  
residential 

Wednesday 13th March 

• Scholastic Book Fair 
Friday 15th March 

• St Ives and Tehidy swimming 
Friday 22nd March 

• St Ives and Tehidy swimming 
Friday 29th March 

• St Ives and Tehidy swimming 
Monday 1st –Wednesday 3rd April 

• Year 4 to Beam House 
Friday 5th April 

• St Ives and Tehidy Swimming 

• School closes at 2pm for  
Easter 

Tuesday 23 April 

• Back to school for summer term 
Wednesday 24th—Friday 26th April 

• Y5 to Bath 
Monday 6th May 

• Bank Holiday 

• Final payment date for London  
residential 

Monday 20th May 

• Final payment date for Delaware 
Monday 27th—Friday 31st May 

• Half term 
Monday 3rd June  

• INSET DAY—school closed  
Monday 17th—Wednesday 19th June 

• Y6 to London 
Monday 1st—Wednesday 3rd July 

• Y3 to Delaware 
Wednesday 24th July 

• School closes at 2pm for the summer 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Firstly, I would like to say a massive thank you to the staff, children and 
parents for making me feel so welcome during my first six weeks as Head 
of School – I can’t believe half a term has passed already! I feel so lucky to 
work with such a dedicated team and have such a supportive group of  
parents all striving for the best possible education for the pupils at St Uny! 
 
Thank you to everyone who has donated 
money through non-uniform and to 
those who have baked delicious cakes 
for our cake sale. I am incredibly proud 
of the efforts our School Council have 
gone to in order to raise money for their 
chosen charity ‘ShelterBox’. We will be 
revealing how much money has been raised straight after half term. 

 
The school houses have now been launched! Check out 
the school’s Facebook page to see who the Heads of 
House and House Captains are! House points and  
inter-house challenges will begin after half term!  
 

Lots of parents have been asking me about the new  
homework challenges for each class. New topic overviews 
will be posted on class web pages after half term – this is 
where you can find information about the learning taking 
place in each class. Your child’s class teacher will be sending 
out a homework challenge grid in the first week back after 
half term – keep your eyes out of the ‘Peri-ometer’!  
 

Today you will also be receiving updated 
information on the school’s attendance policy,  
specifically providing you with information about DFE 
regulations on absence requests and the types of  
absence which can be authorised.   
 
 

Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page  
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 
 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful half term break – see you on the 25th! 
 
Mr Hoskins 



Attendance—our target for  
overall attendance is 96% 

Carn Brea 91.9% 

Tehidy 97.8% 

Poldark 86.2% 

Kynance 95.2% 

St Ives 94% 

Godrevy 96.9% 

Mousehole 96.7% 

Ding Dong 97.6% 

Wheal Dream 94.7% 

Whole School 94.8% 

The breakfast and after school club  have asked 
very nicely if anyone can help to find these 
games as they really need some - if you have a 
chance for a clear out over half term they would 
be very grateful .Thank you.    

We have a new lunch menu starting after half term.   All details are on ParentPay so please ensure you book and pay 
as normal online.  We are still getting a few families who are not pre-ordering their children’s lunches.  After half 
term, we will assume your child has a packed lunch if no lunch has been ordered.  The daily cut off for lunch bookings 
is 9am.  If you are having trouble with bookings on ParentPay please pop in and see us in the office.  Thank you.  

Congratulations to Oscar and 
Charlie in year 6 who have 
again been selected to  
represent West Cornwall in a 
football tournament against 
other regions. This is a  
brilliant achievement and we 
are very proud of them both.  
 
Ethan in Y6 swam his heart 
out at the Cornwall County 
Swimming championships 
this month, winning the  
trophy for the best 10-11 
year old boy. This is an  
incredible achievement - well 
done!  


